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	Text1p5: 
	Text2p5: class
newsletter
	Text5p5: mark your calendar
	Text3p5: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap5: The school year is really starting to wind down.  I can't believe they will be off to Third Grade next year. I am so proud at how much they have all grown. 
The students are so excited about our butterflies and chicks that will be hatching. We have such fun and exciting things happening in our classroom. 
	Text5ap5:  
Tues. 5/9 - Hot Lunch 
Wed. 5/10 - Brookfield Zoo Field Trip
Fri.  5/12- Step Up Day to Meadow Lane
Sun. 5/14-Happy Mother's Day
Fri.  5/19-Fun Day
Tues. 5/23- Hot Lunch 
Mon. 5/29- No School - Memorial Day 
Fri. 6/2 - Last Day of School
	Text4p5: What we're learning
	Text6p5: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap5:  
Reading - We are reading stories about how if you have a goal and are determined, than you can be successful. Students will refer to important information and details, and use as evidence to support opinions and statements. 
 
Phonics- Hard C/G and Soft C/G words. 
 
Math - Students are learning about capacity . They are exploring gallons, quarts, pints, and cups. 
 
Science- Students are learning about the life cycle of a chick. 
	Text6ap5: We have no May Birthdays this month.
We have some students celebrating their birthdays in the summer months. 
Noah- June 2
Macie- June 22
Luciano- August 5
Selma - August 15
Brian - August 22
 
 
	Text7p5: contact me
	Text7ap5: If you have any questions or concerns please contact me via Remind APP or email me at ephilip@ahsd125.org.


